Sand Creek PTO Meeting Minutes
March 19, 2013

In attendance: Jill Bornes, Denise Lewandowski, Julie Pobuda, Rachelle Olson, Katie Robinson, Carrie
Schmidt, Heidi Casey, Vicki Mochinski, Barb Novinska, Paul Anderson, Sarah Anderson,
Angie Brenny, George Checinski, Ann Rotondo, Deb Cordes, Roger Johnson & Amy Eidenschink.

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 by Julie Pobuda, PTO President.
All in attendance gave introductions.

SECRETARY'S REPORT:

The February meeting minutes were presented by Heidi Casey. Members reviewed the minutes. Sara
Anderson made a motion to accept the minutes and Angie Brenny seconded the motion.

The February meeting minutes were accepted and passed unanimously.

SPECIAL GUESTS:
Thank you to the 5™ Grade Teachers for joining us and sharing about the fifth grade experience.

PRESIDENT'S REPORT:
PTO Board nominations will be held at the April PTO meeting.
PTO Board election will be held at the May meeting.

TREASURER'S REPORT:

Stacy Sullivan presented the current PTO operating budget. It was reviewed and discussed by members.
Julie Pobuda made a motion to accept the current budget. Ann Rotondo seconded the motion.

The budget was passed without objection.

PRINCIPAL'S REPORT:
Paul Anderson spoke of current & upcoming events, including MCA testing schedules and
Artist in Residence: James Hersch. (This exciting opportunity sponsored by the PTO).

VOLUNTEER SERVICE COORDINATOR'S REPORT:
Barb Novinska discussed upcoming volunteer opportunities, including the Showcase event.
Barb Novinska's hours: Monday — Thursday 8AM- 3PM, (763) 506- 4330

COMMITTEE REPORTS:

Jill Bornes reminds members that the Showcase event - “Capturing Kindness at Sand Creek” -

will be held April 11™ 6-8PM. This fun, creative event (sponsored, in part, by S.C. PTO) is free to all
Sand Creek Families. Monetary & food donations will be accepted to benefit Hope4youth. Students
who contribute will be eligible for a drawing to win a Kindle and other prizes.

OLD BUSINESS:
Julie Pobuda proposed a funds request for additional monies for the Showcase event next month. Stacy
Sullivan seconded the motion and the request was approved without contest.

ANNOUNCEMENTS:

-Sand Creek PTO e-mail address: sandcreekpto@hotmail.com
-“like” us on Facebook — look for the star.

-School Spirit Day is the first Friday of each month.

-Next PTO meeting: April 16 - 6:30, Sand Creek Media Center.

Meeting adjourned 7:46PM



